
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 13 January 2021 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  

Jo Moore, Finance Director, MOPAC 

Lib Peck, Director, VRU 

Commander Mel Dales, Safeguarding, MPS 

Robin Wilkinson, Chief of Corporate Services, MPS 

Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Mayor’s Office 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

 

1. Domestic Abuse 

The Mayor was provided with a detailed briefing on the MPS’s analysis of its response 

to domestic abuse. There was a discussion of the tactics the MPS is using to target this 

crime and to give further protection to the victims.  

 

2. Budget and Growth 

There was a discussion of the 2021/22 budget, the increase in precept and the 

pressures for 2022/23 and beyond.   

 

3. Brexit Update 

The implications for policing from the Brexit deal were noted.  

 

4. Tackling Violent Crime Monthly Update 

The Mayor was provided with an update on the work of the Violent Crime Task Force 

and the Violence Suppression Units, the progress being made by the Violence Reduction 

Unit and MOPAC’s working on tackling violent crime.  

 

5. Action Plan Delivery 

The Mayor was updated on the MPS’s vehicle stop pilot, which will involve the Roads 

and Transport Policing Command developing a dip sampling process for stops, to collect 

and analyse ethnicity data. 

 

The Mayor was advised of the recommendations arising from the MPS’s review of the 

use of handcuffs pre-arrest. 



 

6. Operational Update  

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues 
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